
 

 

First Executive Committee Meeting of Ananthapur IEEE Subsection 

Under IEEE Hyderabad Section 

 

 
Date: 15 April 2017  

Venue: Training & Placement Board Room, G>Pulla Reddy Engineering College(Autonomous)  

Timing: 2:00 am to 4:00 pm  

Number of Members present: 232 Remote Centre Coordinators  

 

Report of the Meeting: 

 

IEEE Ananthapur Subsection slate: 
 

Prof. V. Shankar welcomed all the Executive members of IEEE Ananthapur Subsection as well 

as Student Branch counselors of different Engineering colleges. 

 

He introduced the Exe-com members of Ananthapur subsection as given below. 

 

Chair: Prof V. Sankar, Professor  in EEE Dept and Director of Foreign  Affairs and Alumni 

Matters, JNTUA, ANathapuramu 

Vice Chair: Dr Y.V. Siva Reddy, Professor, R&D Incharge, G.Pulla Reddy Engineering 

college(Autonomous) 

Secretary: Dr.C. Shoba Bindu, Professor in CSE Dept, JNTUA, Anathapuramu. 

 

Executive Memebrs: 

Dr. C. Srinavasa Rao, Principal, G.Pullaiah College of Engineering & Technology, Kurnool 

 

Students Activities Centre:  

 

Chair: Dr Chenna Reddy 

Vice Chair: Dr T. Brahmananda Reddy, Prof & Head, EEE Dept, G.Pulla Reddy Engineering 

college(Autonomous) 

Secretary: C. Harinatha Reddy, Asst Prof, EEE Dept and Student branch Cousnelor, G.Pulla 

Reddy Engineering college(Autonomous) 

 

Membership development committee:  

 

Chair: Dr D.B. Ashok Kumar, Professor, in EEE Dept, Dean Student Affairs, RGM college of 

Engineering & Technology, Nandyal 
 

After the introduction of Executive committee members the Chairman of Subsection gave a 

presentation on the following topics. 

 



 Functionality aspects of Subsection 

 Functionality aspects of SAC 

 Functionality aspects of SB and role of SBCs 

 Renewals / updating data of SBs 

 YP Activities 

 WIE Activities / Branches formation 

 Proposals for various Activities from SB/SAC/SS 
The chairman also discussed about the financial aspects to be needed for smooth running of 

subsection. 

 

After the Chairman presentation, the Secretary of Subsection discussed about the activities to be 

taken up such as technical, non technical and professional activities. She also suggested that the 

activities must not be related to only CSE, ECE and EEE but to be conducted for all departments in 

different fields. She requested the volunteers for taking an initiation branch wise and need to submit 

the topics or activities to be conducted on or before the second subsection meeting.  

Later on the Vice Chair briefed about the need for active involvement of present student branches 

under Ananthapur subsection and also he suggested that the students of GPREC IEEE Execom 

should take part in improving the activities and strengthening of student members under IEEE 

Ananthapur Subsection. 

Then the Chair of MDC gave a brief talk on Membership development activities to be taken up for 

this year both Professional as well as student members. And he requested to all branch counselors to 

submit the actual professional and student members strength in each college by the end of April 

2017. 

And then the Vice chair of SAC  talked about the important activities to be conducted for 

improvement of student members strength and suggested an event i.e IEEE Ananthapur Subsection 

congress which will help the students and encourages them to be a part of IEEE Ananthapur 

Subsection. 

 

Later on the SAC Secretary gave a presentation on IEEE vTools in order to get awareness for all the 

members of Subsection as well as Executive committee. 

 

The student branch counselors from different colleges were allowed to express their views with the 

permission from the chair and noted the points raised by them.  

 

Before the conclusion of meeting it is resolved to get list of activities to be conduced from various 

student branches as well as at subsection level. And awareness programmes are to be conducted in 

various engg colleges during the Odd semester of 2017-18 academic year. Also Distinguished lecture 

programmes are to be organized and a list of well experienced as well as  renowned professionals are 

to be identified for Subsection. 

 

At the end the Secretary gave vote of thanks and the meeting was concluded. The following are few 

snap shots of the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

            
 

            
 

 

 

            


